
Offering hope and encouragement to those affected by 

heart disease in North Central Washington 

• Support Group Meetings 

• Educational Speakers 

• Monthly Newsletter 

• Special Events & Projects 

• Heart Patient Visiting Program 

We are Greater Wenatchee Mended Hearts, a local chapter of 

Mended Hearts, Inc., a national, volunteer peer-to-peer support 

organization dedicated to inspiring hope to people of all ages with 

heart disease, their families and caregivers. 

"We understand your needs and concerns because we've experienced 

them ourselves - we are heart patients and families, sharing our 

experiences as we offer hope to others." 

Heart patients, their families and caregivers are always welcome at 
our Chapter Meetings held via Zoom the first Monday of each 
month, January - June, August, October - December from 11:45 am 
- 1:00 pm.  To attend a Chapter Zoom Meeting, contact our Zoom 
Host by email: atthehelmsters@hotmail.com. 

To find out more about our organization and how we help you and your family, contact 

Chuck Phelps, Chapter President, (509) 264-7159, email: 91president2022@nwi.net, 

Dominick Ferraro, Visiting Program Chairman, (509) 421-364, email: 

dfmb1517@aol.com or visit the Mended Hearts website: www.mendedhearts.org. 
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